Mr. Thomson Spencer

General Manager- Finance

Golden Finance Companies Pvt. Ltd

Dear Mr. Spencer,

We would like to introduce you with our Fundraising programme to raise funds for needy people which has been organized in the form of State level function and Art display. For this we are inviting people from all over the world to join our Fund Raising society. We are pleased to invite you to visit our programme which has been scheduled on May 27th, 2010 in New Jersey, America and venue for this is the City Hall which is very near to your place.

As our fundraising society does not have sufficient funds to go ahead with its planned curriculum so we are seeking help from potential entrepreneurs of the city to achieve our goals of providing help to weaker families of the society.

Kindly accept our invitation and confirm about your visit. In case of any query, please feel free to visit us at fundsforneedy@gmail.com

Once again thank you so much for your valuable time.

With Regards,

Marry Homes

